## TRANSMITTAL MEMO

TO:

Bernard C. "Jack" Young, President City Council

FROM:

Peter Little, Executive Director

DATE:

August 3, 2011

RE:

ORDINANCE 11-0737



I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 11-0737 introduced by Council President Bernard C. "Jack" Young at the request of The Administration (Department of Housing and Community Development).

For the purpose of permitting, subject to certain conditions, the establishment, maintenance, and operation of a parking, open off-street area on the property known as 4403 Pall Mall Road.

The Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. reviewed the proposed legislation and believe that the establishment, maintenance, and operation of an off-street parking lot at 4403 Pall Mall Road will have a positive impact on the parking situation in that neighborhood.

Based on the above comments the Baltimore City Parking Authority supports the passage of City Council Bill 11-0737.



